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EXTENSION OF WEEKLY TRAIN 

 

172. SHRI NATARAJAN P.R.: 

 

                

 Will the Minister of RAILWAYS be pleased to state:  

 
 

 

 

(a) whether the Government has taken a decision for the extension 

of weekly train No. 22745-22746 (Coimbatore-Hisar) to bi-weekly 

train which has been a long pending demand of citizens of North 

India;  

(b) if so, the details thereof; and  

(c) if not, the reasons therefor? 

 

 

 

ANSWER 

 
 

MINISTER OF RAILWAYS, COMMUNICATIONS AND  

ELECTRONICS & INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY 

 

(SHRI ASHWINI VAISHNAW) 

 

 

(a) to (c) Owing to operational and resource constraints, at present, 

there is no proposal to  increase the frequency of 22475/22476 

Hisar-Coimbatore AC Express from weekly to bi-weekly. However, 

increase in frequency of train services is an ongoing process on 

Indian Railways subject to operational feasibility, traffic pattern, 

availability of resources, etc. 

***** 

 


